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The Hydroplate makes another accurate prediction.

Pastor Kevin Lea has stood face to face with NASA scientist Dr. Brownlee and accurately
predicted what he would find in a comet. Six years ago, Pastor Lea emailed Dr. Don
Brownlee and warned him that redirecting an asteroid would fail if the asteroid was a bunch
of boulders rather than solid. Recently, NASA accidentally caused a boulder swarm when
trying to redirect Dimorphos. Bring your friends and professors to this eye-opening talk to
help get the HPT into the mainstream before NASA makes another catastrophic blunder.

Pastor Lea will join us through a livestream.

University of Northwestern - St Paul, Totino Room #F2106
3003 Snelling Ave. N, St. Paul, MN

Also livestreamed on TCCSA's YouTube channel!
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